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Burkina Faso Operations Update 

West African Resources Limited (ASX: WAF) advises that following a change in the military leadership in 
Burkina Faso on the weekend, its staff and contractors are safe, and Company’s Sanbrado Gold Operations 
(Sanbrado) continue to operate as normal.  The communities around WAF’s operations remain calm. 

The change in the political situation appears to be due to internal disagreement within the Burkina Faso 
Military leadership over the management of security issues in the north and east of the country.  

The new military leadership has released a statement part of which urged the people of Burkina Faso to 
‘go about their business in peace’. 

WAF remains on track to meet 2022 production guidance of 220,000 to 240,000 ounces gold at ASIC of 
US$1,040 to US$1,100 per ounce and will report cost and production results for the September quarter in 
the coming weeks. 

The Company is continuing to monitor the situation in the country and will provide more updates when 
appropriate. 

 

 

This announcement was authorised for release by Mr Richard Hyde, Executive Chairman and CEO. 

Further information is available at www.westafricanresources.com  

 

For further information, contact: 

Richard Hyde     Nathan Ryan 
Executive Chairman and CEO   Investor Relations 
Ph: 08 9481 7344     Ph: 0420 582 887 
Email: info@westafricanresources.com  


